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The Alberta Kennel Club would like invite you to an information evening with Bill Bruce, Director of the
City of Calgary Animal and By-Law Services.

Calgary has some of the most progressive animal control regulations in North America and Bill is widely
invited to speak about the Calgary’s By-Laws and positions both internationally and within Canada. He is
a “One of a Kind” asset to Calgary.

Bill envisions changes to Calgary’s regulatory framework and is speaking to us on some of his initiatives:

1. Retail sales of animals in stores

2. Regulations around breeding — for profit vs. legitimate responsible breeders
3. Off-leash parks and dog walkers
4. Internet sales of animals

5. Incentives for Canine Good Citizens

This promises to be a great opportunity for dialog between Bill and the Pure-bred Fanciers and
Breeders in Calgary and area.

Please join us at:
C.A.R.E. Centre Animal Hospital
7140 - 12 Street SE, Calgary
Upstairs Classroom
Tuesday May 3, 2011
7-9pm

Space is limited to 75 persons; please reserve a spot by emailing:
Mary Kalyniuk - mary.kalyniuk@shaw.ca



